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Matters Outstanding Action 

October 2019 

19.3.6 The Council as the managing trustees of the 
Centenary Hall Trust considered the 
responses to the consultation on the 
proposed amendments to the Charity 
Commission Scheme dated 4 March 1988 
and concluded that an amended scheme 
should be sought from the Charity 
Commission with clauses 8 and 15 being 
amended as set out in paragraph 9 of the 
report. 

A report will be brought in due course. 

19.3.11 The Council asked the Connexional 
Treasurers to review the ongoing costs of 
administering the Pension and Assurance 
Scheme for Lay Employees of the Methodist 
Church now that it has been closed to future 
accrual of pensions and report back to the 
Council. 

MC/20/4 indicates that discussions have begun. 

January 2020 

20.1.15 The Council directed the Secretary of the 
Conference and the Warden of the 
Methodist Diaconal Order to consider the 
further steps to be taken in consideration of 
the office of Vice-President and whether it 
should remain open to deacons. 

Consultations will be undertaken at the 
Convocation, in the light of the report from the 
Faith and Order Committee. 

 
***RESOLUTION 
 
55/1. The Council receives the report. 
 


